
Klementowicz, Stephen

From: Taylor, Kevin [Kevin.Taylor@aecom.com]
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2010 4:49 PM
To: Klementowicz, Stephen
Subject: RE: Salem/Hope Creek dose evaluations

I have those numbers. Thanks. Have you heard anything about when the 2009 effluent report will be released? I have
the 2009 Rad Env Operating Report.

Kevin Taylor, PE, CHP
D 864.234.3005 CI(b)(6)
kevin.tayloraecom.com

, Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

From: Klementowicz, Stephen rmailto: Stephen.Klementowiczanrcgov]
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2010 4:46 PM
To: Taylor, Kevin
Subject: RE: Salem/Hope Creek dose evaluations

The dose data is presented in the annual radioactive effluent release reports. The dose info is buried in the
detailed effluent release data and is typically at the end of the curies released info. Be careful, the doses are
sometimes reported in a quarterly format. Some plants report it two ways; quarterly and also for an annual
summary.
There is no standardized format.

I provided you with the ADAMS accession numbers for the effluent reports as well as for the radiological

environmental monitoring reports ages ago.

Let me know if you need me to resend them.

From: Taylor, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Taylor(aecom.comI
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2010 4:34 PM
To. Klementowlcz, Stephen
Subject: Salem/Hope Creek dose evaluations

Steven:

Do you have the documents that present the S/HC off-site dose evaluations? Are they available on ADAMS?

Kevin Taylor, PE, CHP,
D 864.234.3005 Cý(b)(6)
kevin.taylor(aecom.com

AECOM
10 Patewood Drive
Suite 500, Building VI
Greenville, SC 29615
T 864.234.3000

,A Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.


